
19/11/2020 

MRS Fiona Shute 
1 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
Fionashute@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I’m very unhappy the amended changes to 24 Wandeen Road, are minimal. So much research 
has been provided in regards to the negative impact this dwelling will make to immediate 
neighbours, Wandeen Road and the beautiful suburb of Clareville. This structure can’t be in 
keeping to what we love about the area we live in. 

Sent: 19/11/2020 9:19:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


